
From: Ray Valdez
To: Hofschneider, Amy; Kyle Pasewark
Cc: allison.brookes@nationalipa.org
Subject: Re: Refuse and Recycling Containers Solutions Contract No 120576
Date: Thursday, October 16, 2014 6:58:03 PM

Hello Amy,
 
You do have permission to utilize our national contract with Toter, Inc. 
 
I am also copying the regional representative from National IPA, who is our partner in this national contract, as they may
require some additional information prior to utilizing this contract.  I believe the National IPA Rep for your area is as
follows:
 
Allison R. Brookes, PMP, FCCM
Regional Manager, Southeast
Cell: 850-228-7716
allison.brookes@nationalipa.org
 
Thank you and please let me know if you have any additional questions.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ray Valdez, CPPB
Senior Contract Officer
City of Tucson
(520)837-4129
(520)791-4735-fax 
Ray.Valdez@tucsonaz.gov

>>> Carole Quintana 10/15/2014 10:32 AM >>>
Hi Amy,

I've included Kyle Pasewark's backup contract officer Ray Valdez in this email so that he may answer your question.  Also,
the link below will allow you to view Amendment 4.

http://www.tucsonprocurement.com/internal_SearchResults.aspx?
ContractNum=120576&ContractTitle=&Keywords=&VendorName=&Department=&selecttype=Internal&orderby=ContractTitle

Have a great rest of your day,

Carole

Carole Quintana
Department of Procurement
Administrative Assistant
255 W. Alameda, 6th Floor
Tucson, AZ 85726
Ph: (520)837-4121 
Fax: (520)791-4735
Carole.Quintana@TucsonAz.gov
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>>> "Hofschneider, Amy" <AHofschneider@leegov.com> 10/15/2014 10:15 AM >>>
10/15/2014

Good Afternoon,

Lee County Solid Waste a division of Lee County Board of County Commissioners would permission to piggyback off your
above referenced contract.

Please supply Lee County BOCC via this email either permission or refusal to allow us to piggyback on your RFP. We have
already contacted your awarded vendor Totor, Inc. and request the same.

I was forwarded copies of your agreement with Totor along with amendments 1 through 6, but I am missing amendment
4.  Can you please forward that via email to me?

Thank you

AMY HOFSCHNEIDER
Procurement Analyst
Lee County BOCC
Procurement Management
P: 239 533.5899   F: 239 485.5460
Email:ahofschneider@leegov.com 

________________________________
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from County Employees and
officials regarding County business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email
communication may be subject to public disclosure.

Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your email address released in response to a
public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.
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